
Excellences, Distinguished Panellists, Ladies and Gentlemen 

It is with great pleasure that on behalf of the AGT Angola General Tax Administration, 
who has appointed me for this mission, I would like to thank the UN FfDO for the 
invitation to such an honorable meeting and therefore take the opportunity to make a 
few remarks on the taxation of Service fees.  

I would also 



rules as described in Article 7 on business profits to these services could be considered 
an administrative challenge for the withholding tax on payments, in line with our 
domestic law, since there is no effective mechanism for reporting the later income or 
accepting deductions from it. Hence, the importance that we must attach to the 
inclusion of special rules for the taxation of technical services that enables us to 
continue with the withholding taxes. 

Consequently, if we were to follow the current UN Model as it is we would find 


